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Dear Families,                  21st September 2020
         

We have now completed our second full week of “back to school” and we are continuing to be super 
impressed with how the children are coming in to school every day and how they are engaging in their 
learning so happily. The children and adults have been making the most of the weather with lots of outdoor 
learning this week; long may the good weather continue! 

Forest School 

We are pleased to inform you that each year group will be allocated a timeslot on a particular day for Forest 
School. On the day your child has Forest School please can you ensure they have a spare pair of outdoor 
shoes with them and their coat.  

Year R – (your teachers will communicate this with you at a later date) 

Year 1 – Dover class Tuesday / Canterbury Class Friday 

Year 2 – Thursday 

Year 3 – Monday 

Year 4 – Friday 

Year 5 – Wednesday 

Year 6 – Tuesday 

Windsor – Monday 

Polite reminders:- 

Please can you ensure the children are not bringing in any items from home, including sweets to be given 
out, toys etc. This is part of our risk assessment and we need to adhere to this at all times. The items that 
children have been asked to bring are allowed to come in to school and will be part of your child’s learning 
experiences.  

Due to some children being allergic to nuts, we must insist that no nuts are brought in to school at all.  

For years 1-6 please can only one adult attend dropping off and picking up children. If there are two adults 
because you are dropping and picking up at different gates/different times, that is completely fine. 
Due to Covid 19 we have made an addendum to our Behaviour Policy. This can be found under “Key 
Information” – “Policies” on our website. 
Thank you for not approaching adults at the school gates. If you need to talk to your child’s teacher please 
either phone us or emails us using this address: hello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk 
 
Kind regards, 
Toni Moon and Alison Monroe 
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